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The NDP is good to go!  
 

The Steering Group is delighted to report that Cornwall Council “signed off” on the NDP on  

14th January 2021 and the NDP now carries significant weight as regards Development (planning 

application) decisions. We thank everyone in the community who contributed their time, their ideas 

and made comments at every step in the process. The final stage will be a referendum, hopefully 

in the summer. The NDP is on the Tywardreath and Par Parish Council website. Click here to 

view.  

 

 

https://www.tywardreathandparparishcouncil.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplankeydocuments.php

